Hello Residents Near and Far,

November is here and the Election of officers is just around the corner. If you are interested
in serving on the Board of Directors, please touch base with the office. We will be voting on
3 chairs this year. All owners are eligible. Our community needs your input, fresh ideas and
a willingness to bring our community together.

| hope you have all noticed the fresh clean look to the property. Our maintenance Crew,
Terry and TJ, have worked hard during this hot summer to give us this new clean look. When
you see them give them a wave and let them know how much you appreciate their efforts.
As you are all aware the costs of living have been on the rise for months now. The horrible
weather problems on our west coast are making our cost of essentials raise higher every day.
Mary Anne and the directors, when in the office, are tapping every resource they know to
buy what we use daily at the best prices possible. We have bids out on all our future projects
with our community finances in mind. Your Board of Directors live here too, so they are
watching every penny.

I know | sound like a broken record when | repeat the reminders but it is truly for our
community’s welfare:

We must remember to lock our cars. All the time, not just at night. We had a car stolen last
month.

Make sure your lamp posts are on every night.
Make sure your switch is on and the bulb works.

The city is watching us so please do not trim, add, or remove trees from the common grounds
without a work order.

Remember, everyone must pick up after their dogs.

Living alone? Sign up for the 211 daily calls. There is no charge for these friendly voices!
Our Speed limit in our community is 15 MPH.

Welcome back to our traveling residents!

Get involved, join a committee, meet your neighbors! Social and Travel and Newsletter
distribution are looking for your help and input, contact Mary Anne if interested.

Have a safe winter season!

Bill Morris
Board President



